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Thank you for your letter of the 9th April and the background information . 
It is qu i te routine for the Laboratory to review its data base on any topic 
from time to time and I confirm that I bel ieve the time is appropriate to 
review the Laboratory reconunendations on the inclusion l evel of the emetic 
PP796 in Gramoxone 

As you state in your letter it is important that we provide the very bes t 
adv ice at t his point as the Business is considering sanctioning a new 
emet ic plant . It is my initial impression that the review will not change 
the direction of the existing CTL recommendation but alter the force with 
which t he case can be put. 

After briefly reading the papers that you sent me and some of the past 
exchanges of letters on t he subject I must re- emphasize my view that any 
review must be positive - in the sense that it is conducted looking 
forward. I believe it will always be difficult to look back over 15 years 
and dec i de whethe r a dec i sion was misleading or prudently conservative -
particularly when it was not made with the benefit of your own data. 

Never theless I am committed to a re-evaluation of all the existing 
pertinent data. From our discussion I know you have your own clear 
op1n1ons. In order to provi de an overview I have asked Dr Oliver t o chair 
a s mall team consisting of your self and Dr Scott (as Paraquat 
Produc t Manager) t o address the existing dat a. He has accepted the task. 
I am writing separately to Dr Olive r to initiate the process formally. 

S E Jaggers 
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